
Online learning with 4-H and 
Project Learning Tree 

 

Are you in 5th-8th grade and looking 
for something new that can expand 
your learning experiences? 
 
Are you interested in the natural 
world? 
 
Do you like to explore new places and 
new things? 
 
Are you ready to get outside and 
explore? 

 

 

 

We have a new program that might be 
just what you are looking for! 
 
CA 4-H and CA Project Learning Tree 
and pairing up to host weekly Zoom 
sessions that include an independent 
exploration where you will be the 
explorer and head outdoors to complete a 
challenge based upon the award winning 
material of Project Learning Tree. 
 
Then you will have the opportunity to 
share your findings, learn what others 
have discovered, and collectively create 
a Stories From Nature Exploration that 
will be shared on the CA PLT website.   
 
Weekly 1 hour sessions starting at 3pm 
beginning April 7.  
No materials needed- just register to 
receive the link to join in your email. 

Register Here 

  

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001L5i8KekJoQLvIafjo4klrpwf5w4Tsr4qBm5C64jBZzxIwflulvEjIOYtiO0otm6dq2VIjMb15MWdfQEzag4f44UeT2XDU4dL3FKCFJLs1X3GjMRuSDJY5vTrQmJijaxdyb9t44gM9O2ZrRVnFq3WcgKNIApvUyTKjipgcE_rKlI=&c=y5Qe9SA61zNFpNHxGjle_TBIF5FKkcBGYUaTz6IROGfa0p-_rF__xg==&ch=okAMxmDr7NOP2ufcBr6Y8iNk2DUPpITPdFu8zGLv6YGrsv9S6Zb06g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001L5i8KekJoQLvIafjo4klrpwf5w4Tsr4qBm5C64jBZzxIwflulvEjIOYtiO0otm6dk0sA5VivYuPqj7U4C4m6Mf8iaImarjNoWx7ZFhtXzQ8WpwISBb1u07K4nF6NqrwHZSnfZUZSdrITAD-0WIza9Q==&c=y5Qe9SA61zNFpNHxGjle_TBIF5FKkcBGYUaTz6IROGfa0p-_rF__xg==&ch=okAMxmDr7NOP2ufcBr6Y8iNk2DUPpITPdFu8zGLv6YGrsv9S6Zb06g==

